March 31, 2022

Mr. Randall Recklaus

Village Manager

Village of Arlington Heights
33 S. Arlington Heights Road
Arlington Heights, IL 60005

Dear Mr. Recklaus:

Re: 2022/23 Liquor License Renewal
Heritage Tennis Club

AHPD has applied for our 2022/23 Liquor License Renewal application for the Heritage
Tennis Club.

It was decided at the Village Board meeting on July 17, 1995, to approve the initial
liquor license application and that the liquor license fee for Heritage Tennis Club be
waived. We respectfully request that the Village Board continue to waive the fee for this
Park District facility.

Thank you for this consideration.
Sincerely,

Carrie A. Fullerton, CPRE
Executive Director

Park District

DYO'AdHY' MMM | 0S0E /LS 298 xea | 000€LLS Lygeuoud | %0009 7] ‘s1ySioH uoiduiply | "py siy3iaH uo18uljay "N oTY



